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Brome-Missisquoi Pact: over $300 000 available for projects 

 
 
Cowansville, the 20th of September 2017 – The MRC Brome-Missisquoi is launching a project call for 
the Brome-Missisquoi Pact. $300 000 is available to fund projects presented by non-profit organisations, 
cooperatives and municipalities. Formerly known as the Rural Pact, the MRC is celebrating the 15th year 
of this fund. Over the years, over 5.4 M was invested in various projects that contributed in the 
development of culture, community, economy, tourism, leisure infrastructure and much more  
 
Municipalities and organisations that wish to present a request can download the guide and the 
application form from the MRC website at www.mrcbm.qc.ca. Both documents are available in English. 
The MRC will also hold information sessions in the month of October. The chosen dates will soon be 
posted on the website. Please note these information sessions will be held in French but that the 
presenter will translate and answer questions in English if needed. 
 
The deadline to submit an application is the 26th of January 2018. All decisions will be announced 
following the mayors` council taking place in March 2018. It is highly recommended that applicants reach 
Tania Szymanski, rural development advisor and person responsible for the fund to inform her of their 
project. She can be reached at 450 266-4928 extension 281 or at tszymanski@cldbm.qc.ca. 
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Source :  Tania Szymanski (CLD de Brome-Missisquoi) 
  tszymanski@cldbm.qc.ca 
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